
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2 December 2020 
 

Scott Estate & Baviaanskloof CID Members Meeting 
 
At the Members Meeting held 1st December 2020 at Riverside Retirement Village and via 
Zoom, the proposed budget and implementation plan for the year 1 July 2021 to end June 
2020 were both approved. 
 
The following were elected as directors of the board of the SEBCID NPC (listed in 
alphabetical order): 

• Jemimah Birch 
• Keith Cronwright 
• Shazelle Kelly 
• Alison Louw 
• Paul Maguire 
• Fanie Malan 
• Helen Snell 

 
Meeting minutes will be published in the next few days. 
 
Thank you to all those who attended. For those who were unable to join, the presentation 
can be viewed at this link.   
 
 
Kind regards 
 
SEBCID Board 

 


